Jacob Paget

From: Eve Boister S 2(2)(@)

Sent: Friday, 3 May 2024 5:55 pm
To: Listed Projects

Subject: Fast-track application Te Puru
Categories: Append to Application

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
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Hello

| have just submitted an application for a fast-track listing. | received the below response. | have not received an
email confirmation which | think is because | entered two emails. Could this be amended to just one:

s 9(2)(a)

-RESPONSE-

Your response ID is ANON-URZ4-5FKB-W. Please have this ID available if you need to contact us about your
response.

A receipt for your response has been emailed to you from the address no-reply@maill.citizenspace.com with the
subject "Response received - Response ID: ANON-URZ4-5FKB-W". If it doesn't appear in your inbox within a couple
of minutes, please check your "spam" or "junk" folder.

Thank you for your application.
Thanks

s 9(2)(a)

Russell McVeagh, Vero Centre, 48 Shortland Street, PO Box 8, Auckland 1140, New Zealand
s 9(2)(a)
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